
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Membership Certificate 
 

This is to certify that Anodizados Especiales y Duros, S.L. is a member in good 

standing of the International Hard Anodizing Association from January 1, 2022 

through December 31, 2023 and that as such is recognized as an integral and 

dedicated partner in the expansion and improvement of the hard anodizing 

industry. 

 
 
               
Jim Stevenson       Laura Jansen 
IHAA President       IHAA Staff 

International Hard 
Anodizing Association, Inc. 


